
Dear Parents,  

This week our wonderful Year 4 pupils have enjoyed 

two nights at The Horstead Centre.  I am delighted to 

say they have been a pleasure and have fully engaged 

in all of the activities on offer! Pictures will be posted 

online shortly so please do keep checking the website. 

Thank you to Mr Weal, Mrs Bucklee, Mrs Powley,  

Madame Leze and Mrs Roberts for their time spent on 

the residential making the experience so memorable 

for the children. 

 

Mrs Bindley will be finishing at St John’s in her role as 

Midday Assistant and I would like to thank her for all 

of her hard work and dedication to the children and 

the school. She will be missed. I am delighted to     

announce that this week we have  held interviews and 

Mrs Lane will be starting in this role shortly. I am 

sure she will be an asset to the team! 

 

Regards 

Mrs Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

March 

6th—Class Photos (Not Nursery) 

23rd—9.00am Coffee Morning in     

After School Club Mobile 

23rd—Year 5 Cake Sale 

28th—Last day of Term 

April 

16th—Children Return to School 

19th & 20th—Year 5 London visit 

May 

7th—Bank Holiday—School Closed 

8th & 9th—Year 2 Residential to 

         Kingswood 

14th—SATs Week 

16th—Nursery Class Photo 

28th—Half Term 

June 

4th—Children Return to School 

July 

24th—Last Day of Term 

September 

5th—Children Return to School 

10th—Children return to Nursery 

 

 

 

Tel: 01603 782520 

www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk 

St John’s Community Primary 

School and Nursery 

Follow us on Twitter @hovetonstjohns  

Head lice 

Please check your child’s hair for head lice       

weekly.  Any parents requiring further information 

please see the Head Teacher, contact the school 

nurse or talk to the local pharmacist.  



Swimming—Year 5 

Year 5 will be swimming on Monday 26th February Please ensure your child 

has their swimming kit, including a hat, a  towel and a suitable coat to walk to 

and from Broadland High School for these sessions. 

Scholastic Book Club 

Please can all book orders be returned by  Monday 5th March to the School  

Office with cheques made payable to Scholastic Ltd. World Book Day tokens 

can be used with this catalogue. PLEASE NOTE: payment is to be made by cheque or 

card only. NO CASH will be accepted. Thank you. 

Class Group Photographs—Reception to Year 6 

‘Tempest Photography’ will be coming into school on Tuesday 6th March 

to take class photographs. 

Would you please send your child in full winter uniform on that day.   

Reception Class - Foundation Stage Sweatshirts and white polo shirt.           

KS1 & KS2—shirt and tie. 

Thank you for your help with this.  

We’re Collecting Sports for Schools Tokens 

Look out for the Sport Equipment for Schools Tokens in the 

local newspapers from now until 14th April 2018. 

Get your friends and family to help by collecting tokens too. 

Bring your tokens into school and put them in the collection box which is in the main 

school corridor near the School Office. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 


